

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

May 19, 1979

file

Mr. R. C. Arnold General Operations Manager GPU Services Corporation 260 Cherryhill Road Parsippany, New Jersey 07054

Subject: EXTRA PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES FOR AREA TRANSMISSION SYSTEMS

Dear Mr. Arnold:

In response to your letter dated May 15, 1979, and the attached memorandum, we have reviewed the sources of power that would be available in the event the extra precautionary measures previously instituted were rescinced. We conclude that the completion of the "gray and white" emergency diesel generators and the completion of the additional 13.8 kV feed to the circulating water pump house assure adequate sources of power for safe operation of TMI-2. I concur with the relaxation of the extra precautionary measures as described in your May 18 letter and attachment.

Sincerely,

Richard H. Vollmer

Assistant Director for Systems

and Projects

Division of Operating Reactors

Roismen 29-98

7906260204. P